
February is LGBT History Month 
 
 
Please pass the attached pack to the relevant member of staff.  It contains 
ideas and resources for school staff to recognise and celebrate LGBT History 
Month.  Attached are details of training which is available on Wednesday 
13th February at South Green Park Enterprise, Mattishall for staff who 
teach Reception through to Years 6.  Cost is £25 for Norfolk schools and £40 
for all other organisations.  The course will focus on tackling homophobic 
language as well as celebrating different families.  Further details are in the 
pack.  Please ensure you book by Friday 8th February.   
  
Please direct any queries to Rita Adair - rita.adair@norfolk.gov.uk  
  
 

http://csapps.norfolk.gov.uk/csshared/ecourier2/fileoutput.asp?id=13019
mailto:rita.adair@norfolk.gov.uk

